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For Immediate Release  

The Alliance Pharmacy Supports the American Thrombosis and 

Hemostasis Network (ATHN) Data Collection Programs 

Westbury, NY— September 9, 2013 — The Alliance Pharmacy (TAP), announced a $100,000 

grant to the American Thrombosis and Hemostasis Network (ATHN) to support its Data Quality Counts 

Program, Safety Surveillance, and Research initiatives to assist Hemophilia Treatment Centers without 

adequate resources continue to collect and maintain quality data in a standardized format.   

Stephanie Gustafson, Board member of the Alliance Pharmacy commented, "The Alliance 

Pharmacy is pleased to support ATHN and its mission of advancing knowledge and transforming care 

for patients with bleeding and clotting disorders through its national health database”.  

“ATHN is grateful to The Alliance Pharmacy for this generous support,” said Diane Aschman, 

President and CEO of ATHN. “It is impressive that this 501(c)(3) pharmacy provider, in business for a 

short time, is so committed to the community that they have chosen to support the work of ATHN.  This 

will allow us to continue the ATHN Data Quality Counts program, support research and provide the 

critical funding to treatment centers across the U.S.” 

The Alliance Pharmacy is a nonprofit pharmacy licensed in all 50 states that provides pharmacy, 

distribution, trial and patient assistance support to HTCs throughout the country. To learn more, visit 

http://thealliancepharmacy.org. or contact Vincent Fusaro, RPh, President at 

vfusaro@thealliancepharmacy.org 

 The American Thrombosis and Hemostasis Network (ATHN) is a nonprofit corporation founded in 

July 2006. ATHN is dedicated to advancing and improving the care of individuals affected by bleeding 

and blood clotting disorders. ATHN provides stewardship of a secure national database, adherent to all 

privacy guidelines, used to support clinical outcomes analysis, research, advocacy, and public health 

reporting in the hemostasis and thrombosis community. To learn more, visit http://www.athn.org. or 

contact Kathleen Van Gorden at kathleenv@kvgcom.com  

http://www.athn.org/

